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June 7, 1993

Margie Alfonso
Meg Alfonso

5922 8. Jamestown
Tulsa OK 74135

Dear Margie and Meg,

Thank you so much for your help in making
the SCILNET celebration of National Library

Week such a success. As a matter of fact,

many have ‘said this year's celebration was
the best we have ever held.

Many folks also cammented on your testimony,
Margie. They were quite moved by it. And Meg,
your singing was so very delightful. I heard
nothing but praises on your behalf.

Thank you again for your willingness to par-
ticipate with us. May God richly bless you
both as you continue to serve Him.

Singerely,

Janet Tillman

President of Santa Clarita Inter Library

Network






